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The leaves and temperature are starting to fall and that means school is in full swing here at ExCEL. 
 
Student news- The pack stands at 48 members at the writing of this report.  We continue to have fluid 
numbers with students transitioning to their home school and our districts placing students into our care.  
Calvin A. of Geneseo is one of those students who completed the program and is back at Geneseo.  We also 
had 2 elementary students from Kewanee who will be joining the life skills program at Wethersfield 
Elementary.   
 
We also had our “Leader of the Pack” votes for our students who showed the best behavior and work ethic 
during the month of September.  Here are the results: 
 
Elementary School: Austin B. of Geneseo 
 
Middle School: Caleb H. of Kewanee 
 
High School: Ryan S. of Galva 
 
Staff news- Our social worker Mrs. Camp has taken the honor of being the ExCEL “Leader of the Staff” for 
amazing work in the month of September.   
 
Building News- For the month of October, our high school has two field trips lined up for our high school 
transition classes.  We will be going to Western Illinois University in Moline to attend the College Transition 
Conference and we will also be taking our High School transition students to the John Deere Manufacturing 
Center in Davenport to tour their facility and ask questions to about potential employment in the future.   


